PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF ELGIN
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM
GENERAL LAND OFFICE 2016 DISASTER RELIEF APPLICATION

The City of Elgin is giving notice of the City’s intent to submit a Community
Development Block Grant Program Disaster Relief Application request of up
to $2,000,000 to provide a citywide benefit of drainage improvements along
Central Avenue. The application will be available for review at the City Hall,
310 N. Main St., Elgin, TX during regular business hours. For further
information, contact Tom Mattis, City Manager, at 512/281-5724. Para mas
informacién en espafiol, comuniquese con Tom Mattis al 512/281-5724.

I, Amelia Sanchez, City Secretary, certify that this notice was posted at Elgin
City Hall on September 12, 2018. This notice is to remain posted until
September 27, 2018.
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